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RE: Docket No. 110091-EU - Petition for Approval of Renewiible Energy Tariff and
Standard Offer Contract by Florida Power & Li&ht Company.

Please place the attached letter which was mailed today to Mr, Ken Hoffman of FPL in the
above-referenced docket file.
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June 21, 2011

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER
2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD
TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850

Mr. Ken Hoffman

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs
Florida Power & Light Company
215 South Monroe Street, Suite 810
Tallahassee, Fl. 32301

Re:  Docket No. 110091-EU - Petition for Approval of Renewable Energy Tariff and
Standard Offer Contract by Florida Power & Light Company (FPL)

Dear Mr. Hoffman:

In a letter to Ms. Ann Cole dated May 25, 2011, counsel for FPL stated that “FPL also is in the
process of assessing its long term generation needs in a more detailed fashion. This work, which has
not been conchuded, will uitimately determine whether FPL’s next planned generating unit will be
required in 2016 or 2017.” The letter also states that “FPL intends to complete its analysis to
determine if the 2016 or 2017 avoided unit is appropriate within the next two (2) months.” Based on
the letter, FPL’s analysis should be completed by the end of July 2011.

Per our conversation today, [ understand that FPL is still on track to have its analysis
completed by the end of July 2011, in conformance with the above mentioned letter. Given this
timeline, I would expect revisions to the above mentioned Petition to be filed in early August, if

needed. If this schedule were to change, please notify me as soon as possible so that Commission
staff can determine how to proceed with FPL’s current Petition.

Thank you for your time on this matter.

Sincerely,
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